Perry Hall Primary School Colman Avenue Wednesfield Wolverhampton WV11 3RT

Tel: **01902 921159** Fax: **01902 558543**



Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk Web: www.perryhall.co.uk

Head of School Mrs C Gibbins

Executive Headteacher
Miss R Kohli

Chief Executive Officer
Mrs A Cheema OBE

8th July 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are very excited to announce that, as of September, we will be changing our catering supplier to a company called 'Caterlink'. You can visit their website for more information: https://caterlinkltd.co.uk/

We were very impressed with the company who are committed to sourcing ingredients with assured provenance from local and regional suppliers in every kitchen they work in. They use produce with high standards of animal welfare – for example, Red Tractor meat, RSPCA assured free range eggs, Marine Stewardship Approved (MSC) fish and a range of fair trade produce. Healthy eating is at the very heart of Caterlink's approach to food, where they wholeheartedly encourage balanced diets. A range of fruit and salads will be available every day for children to choose from, as well as theme days, 'Build a Burger' days, 'Mac and Cheese Station' etc.

We would like to invite you to meet the new company on **Monday 11**th **July** between 2.30-3.15pm for next year's Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 and between 3.30-4.30pm for next year's Year 3, 4, 5 and 6. Should you choose to take up this opportunity, you will be able to find out more information about how school lunches will look for next academic year.

Caterlink will share menu's and show you the types of foods that will be available. There will be opportunities to ask questions and share any thoughts you have.

We are really excited about the future of school lunches and hope to see as many of you as possible at the sample sessions, alongside the company.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Gibbins Head of School













